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Karen Leatherman

From: Philip Hofstetter
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 4:01 PM
To: Karen Leatherman
Subject: FW: letter for your meeting

 
 

From: Kinder Skog <kinderskog@PMC-HEALTH.ORG>  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 3:59 PM 
To: Jcook2@pmcak.org 
Cc: Philip Hofstetter <phofstetter@PMC-HEALTH.ORG> 
Subject: Fw: letter for your meeting 
 
Forwarding this letter I received to the board.  
 
Happy Adventuring! 
 
Katie Holmlund 
Kinder Skog Administrator 
PMC Youth Program Coordinator 

From: Stephanie Pawuk <spawuk@pcsd.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 3:51:45 PM 
To: Kinder Skog; Noah Pawuk 
Subject: letter for your meeting  
  

External Email - Caution, DO NOT click on unexpected, suspicious attachments or links. Report all suspicious activity to 
the IT department. 

Hi Katie,  
Noah was too swamped with homework to write something up but he gave me the ok to write a little bit  from my 
perspective about his time working at Kinderskog.   
 
Dear PMC board, 
I'm writing in support of keeping the ties between Kinderskog and PMC. 
Last spring my son Noah was hired to work at Kinderskog as a mentor.  Noah is only 15 years old but he is very mature 
and has lots of experience working with kids from helping his dad coach Parks and Rec basketball.  We were delighted to 
have Kinderskog as an option for him for work last summer.  He did a little gillnetting with his uncle as well but fish 
prices were poor this year and it was so great for him to have consistent income.  He has put every penny of it into 
college savings.  I appreciate PMC's ties to Kinderskog because it means they can pay their hardworking employees a fair 
wage.  It's important for our teenagers to have good job opportunities in town. In addition, he has learned so many 
valuable lessons working there. Kinderskog kids all around town are excited to see Noah and he has loved working with 
the youth of our community since his very first day.  Thank you so much for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Stephanie Pawuk 
 
spawuk@pcsd.us 


